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Aloha, 

CTA is distributing this information which is approved by the Office of Health Care 
Assurance.  It is being distributed to all CMAs and CCFFHs. 
  

We are pleased to forward for your information a link to frequently asked questions (FAQ) on the COVID-19 vaccine.  The 

FAQs will be updated so feel free to check it for any updates. 

https://health.hawaii.gov/coronavirusdisease2019/what-you-should-know/covid-19-vaccine-frequently-asked-questions/ 

 

You can also find a printable version of the picture below at https://eb5eac17-3f2a-476a-ba06-

d485b8db6304.filesusr.com/ugd/fcb480_821cd482079446e684289b2d21eda5e7.pdf 
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